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Dear committee members, 

The vote by mail process has been unbelievably successful in allowing equal access 

to the right to vote in Oregon.  I’ve seen its impacts on disabled family members, 

those whose work schedules make it difficult to get away to vote, and in general, 

helping rather than hindering our right to express our priorities through the 

democratic process here in Oregon.  On behalf of my family and our community, I 

urge you to do everything you can to protect this important practice for voting within 

the state of Oregon. 

Respectfully, 

 

Kristina Wilde 

Eugene, OR 97404 


